
October 23, 2013 

RE: Waiver for 901 5th Ave South 

 

Dear Sir or Madams,  

 

I am the owner of the property listed above.  I registered 901 5th Ave South as a rental property on 

December 19, 2008.  It was inspected and certified as a rental property.  On June 24th, 2012, the zoning 

was changed and I was not aware I would need to re-register my property.  I am applying for a hardship 

waiver for this property. 

 

Thank you. 

Jon Erickson 

HNT Properties 

608-792-4188 
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